

TANNAGHMORE PRIMARY SCHOOL

Lake Street, Lurgan, Craigavon, Co. Armagh, BT67 9DY

PRINCIPAL: Ms.P.Harbinson

Email: info@tannaghmore.lurgan.ni.sch.uk

☎: (028) 38322393 www.tannaghmoreps.com

20th December 2023

Dear Parent/Guardian,

Open Day/Christmas Fair

We would like to thank all our parents, pupils and extended families who joined us on Saturday morning for our first Christmas Fair/Open Day which was a resounding success. The feedback has been very positive. A huge thank you to our team of teachers and classroom assistants who helped plan and deliver such a successful event.

Santa gets a special mention as he was so kind to give up his very busy Saturday morning, when he should have been sorting out his sleigh and many sacks of gifts ahead of Christmas Eve!

Our Parent Support group also deserve a special mention. They kept parents and children fed and watered across a very busy Saturday morning. Thank you to Irwins' Bakery who sponsored the variety of foods and refreshments provided.

Thank you to our craft stall holders who also provided donations for the Christmas Fair raffle.

Christmas Grand Prize Draw

Our Christmas Grand Draw will commence tomorrow Thursday 21st at 9:30am with winners notified afterwards.

Thank you to all our sponsors who donated a prize –

Skelton Travel
Burns Soccer School
Play-R Fit
The Scullion Family
Penny Portraits
Woodville Arms
Ashburn Hotel
Fone House Kennedy Centre
Bancran House Glamping Pods
Belfast Giants
Mudrock Pizza
Gordon's Chemist
Lurgan Men Shed

Cara O'Hagan Stables Bar Fleet Maintenance





Tickets are still available to purchase online or at the school office this evening. Good luck to everyone who has purchased a ticket.

Nativity Plays

Primaries One to Three showcased their Nativities plays across 11th,12th and 14th December. Again, our families were welcomed into school to watch our children perform. Thank you to all our staff who were involved in any way, as these events do not happen without planning, numerous rehearsals and commitment to our youngest pupils.

School Choir

On Wednesday 13th December, our school choir performed at a luncheon event in The Woodville Arms. Our elderly members of the community were delighted with their singing and how it uplifted the event.

School finishes on Friday 22nd at 12noon. Please note due to Translink strike action we are unable to provide buses on this day.

Dates for Your Diary

8th January -

Term 2 commences at 9am

12th January -

Taster sessions for our P7 pupils in Lismore College

17th January -

P4 year group to visit Armagh Palace Stables as part of their WWII

activities

18th January -

School Closed - Strike Action

12th – 16th February - Mid term break

I would like to take this opportunity to wish all our families a peaceful and relaxing Christmas and we look forward to welcoming everyone back in January 2024.

Merry Christmas, Nollaig Shona, Crăciun fericit, Wesołych Świąt, С Рождеством, Feliz Natal, क्रिसमस की बधाई, Весела Коледа, Linksmų Kalėdų.

Principal





